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MVP Expands Network Coverage in New York State 
 

MVP Health Care® (MVP) is excited to share that we will be expanding Medicaid, Health, and Recovery 

Plan (HARP), Child Health Plus, and Essential Plan coverage options into eight New York State 

counties: Clinton, Essex, Franklin, Fulton, Hamilton, Herkimer, Montgomery, and St. Lawrence. 

Individuals can begin enrolling July 1, 2023 for coverage effective August 1, 2023.  

With the expansion of the service area, MVP will increase its ability to offer great care for individuals 

and families. MVP Medicaid, HARP, Child Health Plus, and Essential Plan coverage includes no co-pays 

for preventive care, including annual physicals and covered immunizations, $0 virtual care services, 

access to high quality doctors and hospitals, coverage for prescriptions, emergency coverage, and 

more.  

Along with our trusted Provider Partners, MVP is committed to serving the health and wellness of 

communities in these new areas. If you have questions about this expansion, please contact your MVP 

Professional Relations Representative.  
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